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November 15, 2019

TO:
AZ League of Cities and States

FR:
Carol Kidd 679-7104

Jeanne Sablan 679-7114


Lauren Bednar 679-7106
RE:
Ads for Coconino County
**PLEASE EMAIL PROOFS TO: ckidd@coconino.az.gov; jsablan@coconino.az.gov and lbednar@coconino.az.gov 
Finance Director (Chief Financial Officer)
Coconino County – Where opportunities are as vast as our landscapes. Do you want to join a team that promotes a transformational leadership philosophy which elicits employee growth, cultivates inspiration and creates future leaders and exceeding internal and external customers’ expectations? Do you possess a Bachelor’s degree in Finance, Accountancy, or related field and five years progressively responsible experience in public sector financial management; OR any combination of education, training, and experience which demonstrates the ability to perform the duties of the position? The Coconino County seeking the position of Finance Director (Chief Financial Officer). If you are seeking employment satisfaction, a sense of pride in your work and the knowledge that your daily efforts have a direct impact on the community and are in pursuit of a collaborative work environment where diversity is embraced, and accomplishments are celebrated; we look forward to seeing your application for our Finance Director (Chief Financial Officer) position! Apply online at http://www.coconino.az.gov or call (928)679-7100. EOE. 
Coconino County Human Resources


420 N. San Francisco Street, Flagstaff, AZ  86001


Phone 928-679-7100 Fax 928-773-1948











